
EARLY BIRDS

25TH ANNIVERSARY OF EMAS
CERTIFICATE

The European Commission congratulates you on 
your achievements as one of the first ten 

EMAS-registered organisations in your country.

PORR s.r.o.

I would like to express my appreciation for your 
environmental achievements and look forward to many 

more years of successful cooperation with your organisation.

Environment

Brussels, April 20, 2021


